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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:   Council Members  
 
FROM:  Shirley Lindstrom, Idaho Council Staff 
 
SUBJECT:  Presentation by North Idaho utilities 
 
 
The Idaho Council members invited some of the North Idaho utilities to come before the 
Council and update you on current issues affecting them. They will share their thoughts 
with you about BPA post-2028; renewable energy integration;  energy conservation in 
the Northwest;  the Council’s Fish and Wildlife Program;  and the 7th Power Plan. 
 
The five presenting are as follows: 
 

• Dave Hagen, Clearwater Power Company 
• Stephen Boorman, City of Bonners Ferry 
• Cliff Tacke, Idaho County Light and Power 
• Annie Terracciano, Northern Lights Electric Cooperative 
• Doug Elliott, Kootenai Electric Cooperative  
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